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Access for pedestrians, including those with disabilities, will 
be available and identified through or around the work zones.

This can be made available in alternate format on request by 
calling 503-373-7093 or via the Oregon Telecommunications 
Relay System: 7-1-1 or e-mail: ODOTeeo@ODOT.state.or.us.

Be in the know with TripCheck.com and...

PROJECT INFORMATION
About:

PHASE 

SUMMARY

LOCATION 

BUDGET

SCHEDULE

CONTACT

PROJECT #
Visit www.oregon.gov/ODOT/Projects and 
type project number into the search field in 
the Project List section.

Last Updated:   


	Project Name: The Dalles Bridge Deck Replacement
	Project Image: 
	About Project: The Oregon Department of Transportation is working on a project that will replace the current bridge deck and remove and replace the bridge rails and illumination on the US197 The Dalles (Columbia River) Bridge. This project will also add guardrail at the bridge ends and include storm-water mitigation on I-84

These changes are needed to maintain safe access across the bridge. The Dalles Bridge is one of the major connections across the Columbia River between Oregon and Washington.

The current bridge deck is aging and must be replaced in order to maintain safety standards. The existing bridge rail is substandard and will be replaced with new bridge rail meeting current safety standards. 
	Phase: [Design]
	Summary: U.S. 197 Dalles Bridge (Columbia River): Replace the existing bridge deck and rail as well as replace and improve the current illumination.
	Location: The Dalles, OR
	Schedule: Design: 2019 - 2020
Bid Opening: Fall 2020
Construction: 2021 - 2022
	Budget: $27,600,000
	Project Number: 20442
	Project Leader/Contact: Cari Charlton, Project Manager
	Date Updated: 5/4/2020
	Project Leader/Contact Email: 
	Project Leader/Contact Phone Number: Cari.Charlton@odot.state.or.us
	Project Leader/Contact Title: (541)388-6047


